ST. JOHN'S COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL AND NURSERY

Ms.REBECCA QUINN HEADTEACHER

Telephone: 01603 782520 Fax: 01603 784051

17/06/2021

Dear all,



HORNING ROAD HOVETON NORWICH NR12 8NX

e-mail: office@hoveton-st-johns.norfolk.sch.uk www.hovetonstjohn.co.uk

As we near the end of this school year we have had to make some decisions about events and how they should happen. Sadly, some annual events have just not been possible this year, however, we have done all we can to ensure the children have an excellent end to the school year! To ensure we follow Covid guidance and keep everyone safe we have planned the following events. We very much hope, next year we will be able to, once again include parents in all of our events. Separate letters have been sent or will follow about events that require consent or resources.

Date	Event
21`st June	Interviews for new EYFS teaching Assistants
Wc 21 st June	Zoom transition meetings for all new Reception families
24 th June am	New Reception children transition 9.30am -10.30am
24 th June pm	All teachers move to their new class for September 2021- transition afternoon
25 th June	Y6 pupils BHS transition morning 8.30am-11am
29 th June	Y6 Hautbois
28 th June am	New Reception children transition 9.30am -10.30am
5 th July am	Y5 Skiing and tubing trip
5 th July pm	Y6 Skiing and tubing trip
6 th and 7 th July	Climbing wall and Archery at school – all classes will have a go
6 th July	Nursery and Reception to the NEST
8 th July am	Y3 Skiing and tubing trip
8 th July pm	Y4 Skiing and tubing trip
8 th July	Y1 & Y2 to The Nest
15 th and 16 th	Y6 production- a letter will follow.
July	
15 th July	Y1 & Y2 Aylmeton Field Study Centre
16 th July pm	Y1 & Y2 Pirate Party in the woods
20 th July	Nursery class 'Graduation'
21st July	Y6 Pizza Party and Forest School
	2.30pm Leavers assembly for Y6 pupils only
21st July	3pm Finish school for Summer.



This year has been like no other however throughout it every child has been truly amazing showing their resilience adapting from home learning to school with no fuss. I would also like to take this opportunity to thank each and every one of you for your support, your kind words and understanding throughout this past year, not forgetting the fabulous job you have all done with home schooling!

Finally, I would like to thank the team at St Johns. Every single staff member has worked tirelessly this year to adapt and ensure every child at St Johns had the best experience possible despite living in a quickly changing world. I feel very lucky to work with such amazing people- thank you.

Wishing you all a lovely weekend.

Regards,

Rebecca Quinn

